
From:   
Sent: March-16-17 6:23 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Increase in Delivery Charge per Innpower Corp 
 
Case No. EB2016-0085 
 
I own a cottage not a permanent resident at , power is 
supplied by Innpower Corp of Innisfil, ON.  
 
I just read that Innpower is planning to increase the delivery charge by $10.69 per 
month. On my last bill I was charged $28.78 for one month. An increase of $10.69 is 
much more than the 9% that they said they were increasing it. When I went to school a 
9% increase would be $2.59. This is simply unacceptable. As this is a summer place my 
KW consumption was a total of 8kw for the 2016 year yet I paid $327.49 in delivery 
charges and to increase this delivery charge to $454.57 a year is simply highway 
robbery.  Why does it cost me $327.49 to deliver 8KW of power. My main breaker is off 
for 7 months of the year......am I paying for every household on the way to my place. 
There must be a fair playing field for everyone and I do not believe this is fair. These 
electricity companies have a licence to steal from the general public and it must be 
controlled in a manner that we the taxpayer can afford 
 
I  Am totally appalled and annoyed 
 
Looking forward to a common sense reply 
 
Yours truly 
Margaret Boddy 
 
 
 


	From: mlboddy@yahoo.ca [mailto:mlboddy@yahoo.ca]



